December 3, 1937

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Doc™:

Received your kind letter of December 1, and if
it is satisfactory to you we will work out about 3:00
P.M.

We are going to spend the night in Lawrence and
so will probably drive back to Ottawa to see your game
down there.

I will get in touch with you upon our arrival in
Lawrence, next Friday.

With kindest perscnasl regerds, I am

Very cordially yours,
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HARCLD SCHMIDT
BASKET BALL COACH
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